
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Summer Work Construction Bid Approval (Bid 2G - Glazing) 
 
DATE:  March 13, 2018 
 
On February 27, 2018, sealed bids were publicly opened which included, general trades (2A), 
millwork (2D) and glazing (2G).  General trades (2A) and millwork (2D) were bid again because 
they were over budget and non-competitive. Those bids are advertised and are due March 27, 
2018.  
 
The glazing bid (2G) was reviewed by FAC on March 6, 2018 and there were no objections from 
the committee to accepting the bid from Architectural Glass Works. The successful bid is 
$738,600.  
 

 
The Board will be asked to approve general trades and millwork at a future meeting.  However, 
bids (2A) and (2D) will also be rejected before the new bids can be approved.  
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The summer project trade budget is also attached for your convenience. 
 

 
 


